
Attendance Last Week 10:00 am 81 

Wednesday Lenten  Service   +  57  
 

This 

week 

at 

Lamb of God  +  March 17, 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 1:00 pm 

5:30 pm 

Women’s Bible Study 

Game/Euchre Night 

Tuesday 10:00 am 

7:15 pm 

Quilters 

Choir practice 

Wednesday 10:00 am 

12:30 pm 

5-6:30  pm 

7:00 pm 

“Y’all Come Bible Study 

Out to Lunch Bunch 

Lenten Supper 

Lenten Wednesday Service 

Thursday 2:00 pm Stewardship Meeting 

Saturday 5:00 pm .Spaghetti Dinner 



ALTAR FLOWERS  
The flowers on the Altar this morning were given to the  

glory of God, from  Bill & Elaine Carpenter in celebration 

of their 67th wedding anniversary. 

 

 

 

 

 

FLOWER CHART 
Help!! There are many dates available. April 14 & 21.. If you would 

like to sponsor a Sunday morning’s Altar Flowers, please sign your 

name next to the week that you would like to have.   Altar Flowers are 

$30.00 for the two vases. 
 
 
 
 

SCRIP ORDERS WILL BE TAKEN TODAY,  SUNDAY, MARCH 

17TH. 

 
 

LENTEN SUPPER 
If you would like to host a Wednesday Lenten Supper, a sign up sheet is 

on the bulletin board in the hallway. 

 

GAME/EUCHRE NIGHT 
Monday, March 18th at 5:30 pm. Come and have fun, food, fellowship. 

 
 

 
 

Lenten Suppers 
Wednesday 

March 20, 27, 

April 3  & 10th 

5:00—6:30 pm 
 

 

 



Sunday, March 17, 2019                LEAP OF FAITH 
 For every house is built by someone, but God is the 

builder of  everything.  Hebrews 3:4  

 

SPRING CONCERT 
Lamb of God is planning a SPRING CONCERT 

on Sunday, April 14th at 3:00 pm.  Both       

Handbell Choirs will be playing popular songs, 

a couple of people will be playing the piano.  If 

you have any talent and would like to share it 

with others, please see Linda Weston. 

 

 



Service Date Elder 

10:00 am March 17 Fred Hill & Kurt Nelson 

7:00 pm March 20 Ervin Glann 

10:00 am March 24 Kurt Nelson & Ervin Glann 

7:00 pm March 27 Bill Kuehl 

10:00 AM March 31 Jim Bur & Gerald Prosch 

ELDERS  SCHEDULE 

CELL 
PHONE 
Please be 

sure to put 

your cell 

phones on 

vibrate or 

turn them 

Website:  lambofgodlutheranflint.com 
E-Mail address:  lambofgodflint@gmail.com 

 

 If you want something in the News & Notes, please put it in writing and 

give to the office by Wednesday of that week. 
 

 Prayer List. After two weeks names will be taken off unless you have 

called the office. 810 234 2423. 
 

 Choir Practice, Tuesday evenings at 7:15 pm,  

 Woman’s Bible Study, Monday, 1-2:30 pm. 

 “Y’all Come Afternoon Bible Study”, Wednesday 10-11:30 am.  

 

Snow Removal Schedule 
March 

16-22  Fred Hill and Steve Faculak 
23-29  Mike Boerger and Jon Boerger 
 

 

Philippians 3:19 – “Their end is destruction, their god is their belly, and 

they glory in their shame, with minds set on earthly things.” St. Paul does 

not want us to set our minds on earthly things, for they are passing away. This 

is similar to what Jesus says about storing up treasures on earth rather than 

storing them in heaven. Our heart tends to go where we put our treasure. This 

is why God commands us to live generously; not to spoil our fun but to help 



LENTEN COIN CHALLENGE 
Our challenge this year will be Twix or Payday.  Which one is your 

favorite?  Be sure to get your container,  The Lenten Challenge   

money will go to the District  Missions. 

 

         or 



GAME/EUCHRE NIGHT 
Join us on Monday, March 18th at 5:30 pm, for 

fun, food and fellowship. 

 

 
 

CRAFTY CHRISTIANS 
Wednesday, March 27th at 2:00 pm, bring your craft to work on, 

whatever it may be, and enjoy time and fellowship with others. 

 

 

Congregational Meeting 

Sunday, March 31st following the worship service. 

 

Lenten Suppers 

 

There is a sign up sheet on the 

bulletin board in the hallway if 

you or a group would like to 

sponsor one of these Lenten  

Suppers.   

 

We still need 

sponsors for  



 



Lamb of God Sponsors a Room  
at Carriage Town Ministries: 

  
Since 1950 Carriage Town Ministries has opened it’s doors to the 

hurting and homeless men, women, and children in           mid-

Michigan. Their mission is to “provide help, hope, and the Good 

News to our community through the skills and means of God’s 

people and the transforming power of Christ’s love.” Lamb of 

God is glad to announce that through a generous        donation to 

our LWML, and other  donations from members, we are able to 

sponsor a room that will be used for women and   children who 

are in need of temporary housing. We have        provided furni-

ture, bedding, blankets and other necessities. The donation has 

come in memory of Louis Malik. Join us in prayer as we ask 

God to provide further ways and means we can help this local 

ministry. To learn more about them visit: www.carriagetown.org/  

http://www.carriagetown.org/

